
  
 
 
 
 
 

July 7, 2023 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
RE:  The Empire District Electric Company d/b/a Liberty  
 Discontinuation of Solar Rebates - Case No. ET-2023-0197 
 
Dear Judge Dippell: 
 

I am submitting herewith for filing, in electronic form, revised tariff sheets in accordance 
with the Commission Order issued in the above-referenced case with an effective date of May 20, 
2023. The specific sheets being filed are as follows: 
 

PSC MO No 6  1st Revised Sheet No. 15a, 
PSC MO No 6  1st Revised Sheet No. 16d, 
PSC MO No 6  1st Revised Sheet No. 16e, 
PSC MO No 6  1st Revised Sheet No. 16f, 
PSC MO No 6  1st Revised Sheet No. 23, 
PSC MO No 6  1st Revised Sheet No. 23b, 
PSC MO No 6  1st Revised Sheet No. 23c, and 
PSC MO No 6  1st Revised Sheet No. 23d. 
 

These sheets bear an issue date of July 7, 2023, and a requested effective date of August 6, 
2023. The proposed tariff changes do not immediately impact rates or charges or the Company’s 
revenue requirement. A redline version of the revised tariff sheets will be provided to all counsel 
of record, including the Staff of the Commission and the Office of the Public Counsel. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have regarding 
this tariff filing. 
 
      Sincerely, 
   

      Diana Carter 
 


